
 

January 9th, 2024 

Deanne Southworth 

Manager, Global Accounts 

HelmsBriscoe 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Over the past half-year, I've had the pleasure of collaborating with Deanne for our company's 
annual Notified Body Training. Deanne's exceptional talents, considerate approach, and 
delightful personality have made our collaboration not only productive but thoroughly enjoyable. 
Her acute understanding of our business needs and budget constraints was highly 
commendable. Despite the challenges we faced in securing a suitable venue within our budget 
this year, Deanne adeptly navigated us through these hurdles with grace and expertise. Even 
during the holiday season, she went the extra mile to ensure that our event contract was 
finalized, showcasing her commitment to our project’s success.  

I look forward to continuing to work with Deanne on upcoming projects. Her exemplary 
dedication and skill set make her an invaluable asset, and I am confident that our future 
endeavors will be equally successful under her guidance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Taylor Nordhagen 

Project Manager  

TÜV SÜD America 

 

Taylor Nordhagen (Jan 9, 2024 10:26 PST)
Taylor Nordhagen
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